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Sheriff Favro would like to invite all interested members of the 

media to attend a press conference on Tuesday, August 8
th

 at 10:00 

am at the Sheriff’s Office.  The topic of the press conference will 

be to update the public on the current status of county employee 

Aaron Heroux. As some of you may recall, about one year ago a 

bill was passed into law regarding Aaron’s reinstatement to his 

former position of Deputy Sheriff after being forced to retired due 

to Cystic Fibrosis.   

 


